
 

This half term, we’re going to be learning about Kings and Queens! The children have asked some fantastic questions 

about Kings and Queens which we’ll be answering soon.  

In our English lessons, we’re going to reading these stories by Steve Antony, and then having a go at writing our own 

versions! 

                                    

In our History and DT lessons, we’re going to continue our Victorian clothing project, 

where we’re going to be using our sewing skills to finalise our clothing! Afterwards, 

we’re going to be considering the question: How does the Queen dress? Where we’ll be 

comparing how the Queen dresses to Victorian clothing.   

During our PATHS and PSHE lessons, we’re going to taking a closer look at recycling and 

how our recycling habits impact our environment.  We’re going to be thinking about 

how some prouds in our households can be harmful if we don’t use them properly. 

We’re going to be delving in a bit deeper into the feeling ‘worry’. We’re going to think 

about special memories and how we can stay safe near roads as well as the many 

people who help keep us safe in our lives.  

                               

In Geography we’re going to be learning about the equator and how it impacts on our ever changing weather! We’re 

also going to be answering the question: Where would the Queen rather be? By looking at aerial photographs and considering whether or 

not the Queen would like to visit different areas in the UK and around the world!  



 

                               

In Science, we’re going to finish off looking at animals from last half term and are going to be creating our own 

Hummingbird books, where we look at where they live, how big they are and what they eat!  

 

After we’ve finished our hummingbird project, we’re going to remind ourselves about all things trees, plants and flowers 

by answering the question What would the Queen have in her palace garden?  

    

 

In Art, we’re going to taking a closer look at potraits of 

monarchs, looking at colours, styles, backgrounds as well as 

how long portraits took when we step back in time! Then 

we’re going to have a go at creating a portrait of Queen 

Elizabeth I. We’re going to be using collaging skills as well as 

drawing and painting skills to create our portaits.  

 

In R.E, our new enquiry question is: What happens in the 

daily life of a Christian? 

 

 


